
Diary Dates 

March 

19th  Red Nose Day 

26th  School Closes for Half-Term at 
12.30pm/12.45pm 

April 

12th  School Opens for Term 5 
May 

3rd Bank Holiday 

4th School Open 

28th School Closes for Half-Term 

June 

7th School opens for Term 6 

July 

16th School Closes for Summer 

 

Welcome Back From 
Mrs James 
It's been wonderful to welcome every 
child back to school this week. Thank 
you so much to every parent for your 
support during the recent few months.  

The children have had a super week, 
settling back into their classes, listening 
to their teachers, learning and playing 
with their friends. Teachers are busy 
observing and assessing the children, so 
that they can plan carefully for their next 
steps and ensure that every child will be 
working to their potential. The usual 
methods of communication with class 
teachers remain in place: Tapestry, gmail 
and Google Classroom. My thanks to all 
of our staff, for everything they have 
done and continue to do, to keep the 
children safe at school.   
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Covid-19 
In order for the safety of all please can we 
remind parents to check for  Covid 
symptoms :- 

 
* High temperature (above 37.8C) 
* A new continuous cough 
* A sore throat 
* Loss of or change in normal sense of 
taste or smell 
* Feeling generally unwell 
* Persistent tiredness 
* Been in close contact with / living with 
a suspected or confirmed case of COVID-
19 in the previous two weeks. 
 
If your child has any of these symptoms 
please do not send them to school. 
A runny nose or sneezing only are unlikely 
to be Covid-19 
 
 

Thank you to all parents/carers for 
wearing a face-mask when dropping and 
collecting your children. 

 

Alphabetical drop off 
and collection 
8.30/3.00  Surnames A-K (Friday 12.30) 

8.45/3.15  Surnames L-Z (Friday  12.45) 

In Reception, Y1 and Y2 the children 
who are due to be collected at 3p.m. are 
waiting with one adult by their            
collection point, whilst the others are in 
the classroom with a second adult; we 
ask, therefore, that parents and       
grandparents keep to their allotted times 
where possible.  Thank you for your    
understanding and co-operation. 

 

Fruit snacks 
Children are able to bring a mid-morning 
snack, this should be a fruit or              
vegetables. 

 

 

Bags 
We ask that the children only bring the 
minimum to school during this time.  We 
are not allowing any backpacks/bags etc 
currently.  This is to limit what comes 
into school or goes home, therefore       
reducing the risk of transmission of 
COVID-19 between school and 
home.  We will keep this under review, 
and we thank you for your support. 

 


